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November 24, 2008   

To:  Public Works and Infrastructure Committee   

From:  Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee   

Subject: Toronto Criterium bicycle race (Giro d'Toronto)   

Recommendation:  

The Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee:  

1. Requested the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee to request City Council to 
direct the General Manager, Transportation Services Division, with the assistance of 
appropriate City Officials, to provide the necessary funding and staff resources in 
order to the hold the Toronto Criterium bicycle race (Giro d'Toronto) as part of the 
2009 Bike Month festivities, and in subsequent years.  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee:  

1. Received for information the memorandum (October 31, 2008) from the Manager, 
Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure, Transportation Services Division.  

2. Received the presentation from the Cycling Outreach and Events Organizer regarding 
the 2009 Bike Month and Cycling Events Planning.  

Background:  

The Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee on November 3, 2008 had before it a memorandum from 
the Manager, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure, Transportation Services Division, providing an 
update on the following Toronto Bike Plan programs:  

a.  2009 Bike Month and Cycling Events; 
b.  Expansion of CAN-BIKE Program; 
c.  Bikeway Network Update - 2008 projects and 2009 process; and 
d.  West-end bikeways - request for proposals.  
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Christina Bouchard, Cycling Outreach and Events Organizer, Transportation Services Division, 
made a 5-minute presentation regarding the 2009 Bike Month and Cycling Events Planning.    

(for) Acting City Clerk  

Frank Baldassini 
Item 2  

c: Councillor A. A. Heaps, Chair, Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee  
General Manager, Transportation Services Division 
Manager, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure, Transportation Services Division   


